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Hello,
I am supporting this bill to ensure a thriving market in the cannabis industry of Maine 
. We have come before the committees for years to help educate the legislators on 
how we can all work together both medical, adult use and the office of cannabis 
policy. I have sat on separate round table discussions with Ocp and stakeholders 
giving insight on common sense practices within the industry. The medical rules have
been changed and updated so many times it has left OCP without any ability to be on 
the same page as the businesses they are serving. This is definitely an issue 
throughout and Adult Use has been especially affected by the Offices policy making. 
We clearly need more oversight on the Office so that these businesses can operate 
legally and without prejudice. 
Thank you 


